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Mr. Don Lutkey
Okmar 0il Co.

633 17th st. #2160
Denver, CO 80202

Re: Huey #16 SE NW Sec. 29 - 2N - 56W

Dear Don;

This letter is to reiterate our position with regard to
our conversation on March 4, 1985 concerning the Huey #16 in the
Burr Field. Since the pressure bleed off during the mechanical
integrity test conducted on February 28, 1985 was outside of our
normal allowable limit, but still within a. reasonable range, we
have decided in lieu of working the well over at present, that
you are to monitor and report monthly the bradenhead pressure on
our Form 14. You will also be required to retest the well within
a one year period. This should allow for either stabilization of
the wellbore condition or show just cause to work over the well
and take corrective action.

If you have any questions or need claification of our
position, please feel free to call me.

Very truly yours,

o Bl

Yy Ro bins
Petroleum Engineer
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